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To whom it may concern,

I support the new regulations proposed by the DEP for industrial wastewater that limits the volume of Total Dissolved
Solids (TDS) that new sources of pollution can discharge into rivers and streams.

Thank you,
Diane Maguire
415 Church St
Downingtown, PA 19335
maauire54(S)verizon.net
610 873 8846


